eComments Report for Ethics Commission Meeting of August 10, 2022

Item Name E-Mail Address Comment Received
PUBLIC COMMENT |Michelle Baker|michellebaker199@ It is unethical that Pat West is allowed to lobby his former co-workers immediately after he 8/9/2022
gmail.com retires and gets a full pension. There should be lobbying laws that prohibit that. Also, no family

members of current City Council should be benefiting from working or getting contracts from the
City. This would apply to Cindy Allen and Melinda Kerr if she is elected.
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